
Parc Eglos School Newsletter 

Friday, 25th November 2016 

Children in Need 

Thank you for your kind donations towards Children in Need last Friday. Parc Eglos School and Nursery 

raised a grand total of £460! Well done to Mrs Eddy and our School Council for their enthusiasm and 

hard work. 

Cross Country 

Cross country was postponed on Tuesday due to bad weather. This race will now take place on 31st January 

2017 at Porthleven School and will be for all children in KS2 (Years 3-6). 

Christmas Tree 

The school Christmas tree will be free to a good home once we break up for Christmas. It is around 8ft tall and 

would need to be collected. Please contact the school office if you would like it. Thank you. 

Raffle Tickets 

Please could all raffle tickets (sold or unsold) be returned to the office by Tuesday 29th November 2016. 

Thank you. 

Christmas Dinner 

Please ensure you return your Christmas dinner slips by Friday 2nd December 2016. We will be unable to accept 

any bookings after this date. Thank you.  

Defibrillator  

We would like to say a huge thank you to Mr Strike at RA Designs, who has very generously donated money to 

enable our school to have a defibrillator. This will be put onto the wall outside the school office in a cabinet and 

we will be one of the growing number of locations to have a defibrillator on site.  

Foundation Winter Performance 

The Stars and the Sunbeams will be performing their winter performance on 12th December 2016 at 2.00pm.  

This will take place in the school hall and will not be ticketed. Parc Eglos Nursery will be holding a separate      

performance on 13th December 2016 at 10.00am. 

Y1 and Y2 Christmas Performances 

Year 1 and Year 2 will be having their Christmas performances on 7th December 2016 at 2.00pm and 8th        

December 2016 at 5.00pm. These performances will take place at St Michael’s Church and will not be ticketed. 

KS2 Carol Concert (Years 3-6) 

KS2 will be holding their Christmas Carol Concerts at St Michael’s Church on 13th December 2016 at 2.00pm 

and 6.00pm. These events will not be ticketed but we do ask that parents please attend the afternoon            

performance if possible, as seating for the evening is always at a premium. 

‘ Learning today for the world of tomorrow’ 
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Dates for your Diary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are       

currently    

experiencing a 

large number 

of late marks. 

Please ensure 

children are in 

school ready to 

be registered 

at 8.45am. 

Thank you. 

Sunbeams 89.4% 

Stars 94.3% 

1HT/NE 98.3% 

1CS 96.9% 

2HE 96.6% 

2KD 96.0% 

3AB 96.8% 

3SG/DL 96.7% 

4SC 92.8% 

4PL/HH 96.9% 

5RG 94.6% 

5SR 93.3% 

6KH 97.0% 

6KB 95.3% 
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Next week our school menu will be on Blue week 

Celebration of Work 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parc Eglos School has chosen to take part in the 

'Sponsor a Christmas Tree' project to support the 

Fisherman's Mission charity. Pictured above is our tree, 

which is in the Methodist Church. Mrs Pellow and Mrs 

Tostdevine decorated this on Tuesday morning on      

behalf of Parc Eglos School and all decorations were 

made by our Year 6 pupils. There are a total of 50 trees 

decorated by various schools and businesses from the 

Helston area. Anyone is welcome to pop down to the 

Methodist Church to have a look from Wednesday 23rd 

to Saturday 26th November 2016. 

Friends of Parc Eglos 

This week’s recycling winners were the Dolphins class 

and 3AB. Well done! The total collected was £28.21. 

So far this term the 1CS class and 3AB are in the lead! 

Thank you for your donations towards our Christmas 

Fayre tombola's. We are looking forward to seeing you 

at the fayre on Thursday 1st December 2016, from 

6.00pm-8.00pm. Santa and his elves will be arriving 

just before 6.00pm. There will be an auction including 

items such as a pamper day for two at The Royal Duchy 

Hotel in Falmouth. This voucher includes a two course 

lunch with champagne and three 30 minute treatments. 

 

Date Event 

30th November 2016 Year 6 Transition at HCC - PE/Sport 

2nd December 2016 Nasal Flu Vaccinations for Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3 Children 

7th December 2016 Year 1 + Year 2 Christmas Performance at St Michael’s Church - 2pm 

8th December 2016 Year 1 + Year 2 Christmas Performance at St Michael’s Church - 5pm 

12th December 2016 Foundation Winter Performance - 2pm 

13th December 2016 KS2 Carol Concerts at St Michael’s Church - 2pm and 6pm 

13th December 2016 Nursery Winter Performance - 10am in the school hall 

14th December 2016 Christmas Dinner 

16th December 2016 Last Day of Term 

2nd January 2016 Bank Holiday Monday - School Closed 

3rd January 2017 Return to School - Beginning of Spring Term 

11th January 2017 Year 6 Transition at HCC - Foreign Languages 

1st December 2016 Christmas Craft Fayre - 6-8pm 


